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The portacabin units are needed for an approximate period of 6months while essential maintenance works are being undertaken within the lower ground floor and ground floor of the Junior School Building. Most of this surrounds damp-proofing which is needed within the lower ground floor and, as you can imagine, this type of work would have significant impacts on the use of the existing buildings. After the work is complete then the space will be re-occupied and the portacabins removed.
The hours of operation will be standard school hours, 8am – 6pm, Monday to Friday.

